6/21/2012

70 Thomas St.

Dear Mr. Martell,

Further to our conversation this afternoon, I am writing to let you know that I will replace the window in the third floor hallway with either one-hour fire rated glass or with two pieces of 5/8" sheet rock. This work will be done by the first of August, 2012.

Thank you for taking the time to answer my questions.
Best,
Marion Knox
-- 
Marion Knox
70 Thomas St
Portland ME 04102
207 780-0018
marionknox@gmail.com
